
Friday 13th January 2023 

Wednesday 18th January 

Topaz swimming 

Thursday 19th January 

Y6 Athletics at Don Valley 

Tuesday 24th January  

Y3/4 Basketball Competition 

Wednesday 25th January 

Topaz Swimming 

Wednesday 1st February  

Open the Book Assembly  

Thursday 2nd February 

Young Voices  

Tuesday 7th February  

Safer Internet Day 

Thursday 9th February  

Y4 Basketball Tournament 

Friday 10th February  

Last Day of Term—School 
closes at 3.30pm for one 

week 

Monday 20th February 

School reopens for Spring 
Term 2  

Tuesday 21st February 

Y4 Swimming Championship 
(TBC) 

Thursday 2nd March 

World Book Day 

Week beginning Monday 6th 
March: Parent Consultation 
Meetings 

Friday 10th March  

Open Work Celebration 

 

Whole School  

Attendance 
96.8% 

 

Opal = 93.8%  

Pearl = 98.0% 

Aquamarine = 100% 

  Emerald = 100% 

Diamond = 97.3% 

  Topaz = 96.2% 

Jet = 90.4%  

Amethyst = 99.3% 

Purple Vouchers Books are now 
available to buy via ParentPay for 
£20. For every book sold, Copley 
will receive £10! The books are 
jam-packed with discounts on 

days out and savings with 
businesses in the local area.  

Excellence is everywhere at Copley! 

Year 6 have done an excellent job this week and 
shown great engagement with the initial sessions 
of our enhanced revision programme. I have been 
very impressed with them all. We have even had 
some children asking if they can do extra! So 
many great scores in their assessments too! I 
will have a hard task ahead of me when deciding 
who will receive which awards at our Graduation 
Ceremony in July.  

There has been much excitement in school 
around our new display in the central library area 
of school. We now have another lovely area to 
enjoy a good book!   

At the end of this half term, we 
will be saying farewell to Mrs 
Elkington. She has been a highly 
respected member of the Copley 
community and will be missed very 
much by staff and pupils alike. I 
know you will join me in wishing her 
the very best for the future.  



A message from the CSA... 


